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Date of release: June 10, 2022 
 
South Corman Park School to expand grades 

South Corman Park School, located on Baker Road East, will expand to include Grade 7 students this fall and 
Grade 8 students for the 2023/24 school year. South Corman Park School is currently a Kindergarten to Grade 6 
school with 150 students. 

“The Prairie Spirit Board of Education made this decision in response to requests from South Corman Park 
parents who expressed their preference for their children to continue to attend Grade 7 and 8 in their home 
school,” explained Bernie Howe, Board of Education Chair. 

Prairie Spirit School Division will be conducting a facilities and demographic study of the South Corman Park 
area to determine long-term growth potential and possible future capital projects to support the continued 
growth at South Corman Park School.  

“I know South Corman Park School staff members are looking forward to offering Grade 7 programming this fall 
and Grade 8 next year,” said Darryl Bazylak, Director of Education. He noted that the school offers an exciting 
outdoor learning program which will expand to include students in Grade 7 and 8.  
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Prairie Spirit School Division serves over 11,000 students in 47 schools and 28 communities surrounding the City 
of Saskatoon. 
 

For more information, please contact: 
Brenda Erickson, Communication Manager 
306-683-2800 
 

 

South Corman Park School 
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